
 

   

 
Smithdon High School 
Mrs A Gibbins 
Headteacher 
Downs Road, Hunstanton 
Norfolk  PE36 5HY 
Telephone: 01485 534541  
e-mail:  office@smithdonhigh.org.uk 
website:  www.smithdonhigh.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

Ref: AWr/NW 

 

28 February 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents  
 

We are celebrating World Book Day 2023 on Thursday 2 March 2023.  Due to overwhelming demand, we 
are inviting students in Years 10 and 11 to join students in Years 7, 8 and 9 in dressing up as a character 
from a book.  Teachers will also be coming to school as characters to celebrate our shared commitment 
to reading and the books that have shaped us.   
 

This is not a non-uniform day; students who choose to dress up in character must be able to discuss the 
book that inspired their attire.  There will be prizes for students who participate in this event. Students 
who choose not to participate must attend in their regular school uniform.  
 

We request a minimum donation of £1 with proceeds supporting both the National Literacy Trust and our 
school library.  Donations can be made through ParentPay.  
 

We look forward to our second annual Smithdon Literary Festival and we thank you for your continued 
support. 
 

Happy reading! 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Ms A Wright  

Head of English 
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